
Swan 200 Club 

The purpose of the 200 Club is to raise funds. Subscribers buy numbered tickets 

which are entered into a regular draw - 200 tickets for a 200 Club.  Members of the 

club pay a fixed subscription for their number(s). When the tickets are drawn, a 

percentage of the profit is given as the prize, with the remainder going to club 

funds. 

● For a cost of £1 per month (i.e.per draw) you will be allocated one number 

between 1 and 200. 

● The annual cost of £12 per number will be invoiced to your Swan account for 

payment in the September 2019 billing cycle. 

● Members numbers will only be included if their payment has been made. 

● Your number(s) will be allocated to you randomly. 

● The monthly draw will take place on the first Wednesday of the month at UEA 

Sportspark with a 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize. The first draw will take place in 

October 2019. 

● The prizes will be 40% of the monthly income, split into 3 prizes. (if we get 

200 signed up this will be £40, £25 and £15 each month, if less then this will 

be pro-rata) 

● The September 2020 draw will be drawn at the annual celebration and 

presentation night and the prizes will be greater. 

● The 200 Club is a private society lottery and is open to all members of 

Norwich Swan Swimming Club (NSSC). Anyone age 16 or over can join. 

● Minimum 1 year commitment, no refunds. 

● The name and numbers for each month’s winners will be posted on the club 

website. 

● The 200 Club will be run by FoNS. In case of any dispute the decision of the 

Committee is final. 

● The money will be paid into the FoNS bank account and used to meet funding 

requests from the club, providing equipment, resources and opportunities for 

our Swimmers.  

● If a winner cannot be contacted, the winnings will be placed into club funds 

after six months. 

● There are no monthly rollovers. 

The deadline to join for this year is Midnight on Friday 30th August 2019. 

 

 


